
From: James McMillan 
Sent: 13 September 2019 16:24
To: Clare O'Hanlon
Subject: 18/00904/F - objection

Good afternoon Clare

I understand the application has been re-presented for the proposed Marina in Claydon and 
would like to once again register my opposition to this development.

At a time when focus on Carbon reduction is at the forefront of national and local policy 
making it makes no sense to introduce a further source of diesel emotions, heavy oil pollution 
and chemical run off, that such a proposal would bring, to an unspoilt and biologically 
diverse area such as Claydon.

This is before the light and sound polution has been taken into consideration, eminating from 
the proposed boat works on site also.  

Furthermore the road infrastructure is, while navigable for the few hundred or so people who 
live in the area, completely unsuitable for managing the increase in traffic the marina would 
generate, nor the heavy construction traffic that would need to use it for access.

The bridge itself represents a problem for the super-low loader type of trailler required to 
move heavy plant and such trailers will inevitably ground out and cause damage here, despite 
signage directing construction onto/from the Boddington route - I work in the transport 
industry so can with qualification attest to the inability of truck drivers to adhere to signage.

For this, and many other reasons besides, I must once again register my objection to this 
proposal.

Best regards
James McMillan


